
When Governor Ritter signed HB 08-1161 in May of ʻ08, requiring uranium mining com-
panies to prove that they  can prevent accidental releases of radionuclides and heavy 
metals into our groundwater and leave the water as clean as they found it, a lot of peo-
ple thought that our water now was protected. Not so. It was only  the first step. The next 
step is to draft the rules that will be used to enforce the law. 

Your donations are very much needed at this time. State agencies will now draft 
rules, followed by one or more public hearings. Expert testimony is imperative at this 
stage, and that costs  money. It is critical that the rules are written so we are protected 
as the law intended. Mining companies will do what they can to weaken the law and are 
prepared to spend what it takes. We can not allow them to succeed simply because 

they have more money.

You don’t want to see signs like this one in the area 
where you live. Colorado citizens must remain vigilant to 
make sure the rules are written so Colorado’s  environ-
ment, water, families, livestock and crops are protected 
from uranium mining.

To get to where we are today, scores of volunteers have 
donated time and money, signed resolutions, written let-

ters, sent emails, enlisted neighbors, friends and family, gone to meetings and testified 
at public hearings. Businesses, organizations, cities and towns have adopted resolu-
tions against uranium mining. Receptive and responsible politicians have done a tre-
mendous amount of work to respond to public concerns and hammer out the laws we 
asked for. 

Now that the law has to be defined and clarified in order to be effective, we need a dif-
ferent kind of grassroots efforts. We worked hard to pass HB08-1161. There can be no 
loopholes for mining companies to contaminate our water. We need the experts. The 
best way to continue this fight right now is simply to contribute money. 

DONATE NOW! INVEST IN YOUR FUTURE!
Go to www.nunnglow.com and donate online or send a check to Coloradoans Against 
Resource Destruction, P.O. Box 143, Wellington, CO 80459.

The website has a wealth of information about uranium mining, as does 
www.Powertechexposed.com. 

This poster was put together by a concerned group of CARD supporters.

IT ISN’T OVER YET!
URANIUM MINING IS STILL A THREAT TO COLORADO
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